
Dear Mike,

EPG and our associated companies would like to extend warm wishes this Holiday
Season to all of our customers, partners, vendors, and their families.  In addition,
we offer sincere thanks and appreciation for the confidence and loyalty you've
shown EPG throughout the years. We look forward to working with you for years
to come.

Have a very happy Holiday Season and a New Year filled with peace and
prosperity. 

Sincerely,
EPG Companies Inc.

Please note: Our office will be closed December 23th, 24th, 25th, 30th, 31st,  and January 1st.

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST!
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